
 

                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     # 12-2279 
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 6, 2012 
 
TITLE: Motion to reject all bids for the NW Second Avenue Storage Tank 

Rehabilitation project – P11405 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission reject all bids for the NW Second Avenue 
Water Storage Tank Rehabilitation project. 
 
Background 
The bid package for the rehabilitation and painting of the NW Second Avenue Elevated Water 
Storage Tank included rehabilitation and repair for the tank to meet current Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) requirements, and to paint the interior and exterior 
of the tank.  However, it did not include the items below: 
 

 Decorative painting scheme for the tank 

 Decorative fence; and   

 Site landscaping  

 
Therefore, it is recommended rejecting the bids to include the items on the new bid documents 
for the project and rebid the project. 
 
Resource Impact 
There is no fiscal impact to the City for rejecting all the bids. 

 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 - Bid Tabulation 
 

 
Prepared By: Andrea Shramko, P.E., Assistant City Engineer 

Steve Hillberg, P.E, Project Engineer 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E. 


